
 
 

Week ending 

23/02/2018
Daisy Class

Aeroplanes, rhyme 
and counting.

Aeroplanes 
We have had such fun flying 

around in our role play aeroplane! 
We thought of places that we 

would like to go, venturing as far 
as Australia and Thailand and 

even hopping on our aeroplane for 
a quick trip to Sainsburys! We all 
took turns to climb aboard and 

count down for take off! 

Thank you
Thank you so much for all of 

your cake donations! We raised 
a fantastic £186.57! We will be 

purchasing lots of new craft 
materials, a new slide and some 

fresh sand for our sand pit! 
Thank you very much! 

World Book Day
Thursday 1st March 

Children are invited to come to school 
dressed as a character from a book! 

Please ask if you would like ideas. 
Friday 2nd March

Children will be 'bouncing for books' -
how many jumps can you do on the 

bouncy castle? Please complete 
sponsorship forms to raise money for 

books! 

Road Signs

We looked at lots of different 
road signs and talked about what 
they all mean. We knew what lots 

of them meant from spotting 
them around when we drive or 

walk with our grown ups! We even 
made our own signs using craft 
materials. Can you spot any this 

weekend? 

Counting
We have been counting up to 10 using 
aeroplanes! We sang '1 little, 2 little, 

3 little aeroplanes...' and counted 
the aeroplanes as we sang. At the 
end, we counted all the aeroplanes 

and then checked to make sure that 
we had counted correctly. We used 
our fingers to count up to 10 too! 

Rhyming games
We played a game where we could 

put anything in our suitcase as 
long as it rhymes! You could put a 

hat, a cat and a bat in your 
suitcase or a dog, a frog and a log! 

What will you put in yours? 
Listen out for rhyme in any books, 

songs or poetry that you share! 


